
Sele Medical Practice 
Patient Reference Group 

Notes of the meeting on 

Friday 23 February 2018 at 4.00p.m.  
 

Present: Sheila Dance (SD), Joan McFarlane (JM), Stephen Prandle (SP), 

Eva Chesney (EC), Aasiya Mannan (AM), Anne Brooks (AB) 

 
Apologies: Derek Bramley (DB), Bob Potter (BP) Jean Elphick (JE), 

Michael Elphick (ME), Jean Hensby (JH), 

 
Apologies/welcome to any new members 

 

Two new members were welcomed from QEHS sixth form.   

 
Notes of the last meeting (Wednesday 8 November 

2017) 

 
These were agreed as a true record.  

 

Detail about the Corbridge Extended hours hub was discussed 
and appointment availability was noted. 

 

Actively Improving Northumberland's Mental Health – 

Gordon Allan 
 

Mr Allan gave a presentation on the work of the Sally Allan 

Project and also his involvement with Talking Matters (mental 
health support services in Northumberland) in encouraging 

activity and exercise to improve mental health and mood.  The 

project is in its initial stages and will be publicised locally as 
volunteers are recruited to support people to become more 
active. 

 

 
 

 



Practice update and Primary Care developments  
 

A new Registrar, Dr Jessica Twigg has joined the team, replacing 

Dr Farah Hussain.  She will be with us until August. 
 

Any other business 

 

There was no other business 
 

Date and time of next meeting:  Wednesday 9 May at 4pm 

 
Addendum: 

 

As promised, please find attached a couple of examples of costings for 

what could be considered routine patient journeys: 
 

Knee replacement: 

First outpatient consultation  £  123 
Knee replacement    £5811 

Follow up consultation   £    80 

 
Total      £6014 

 

Gastroscopy 

Day case gastroscopy   £ 393 
 


